
Staff Review and Recommendation for 

Energy Partner Consultants Inc. 

Case No. 18-1793-EL-AGG 
 

 

By Entry dated December 27, 2018, the certification application of Energy Partner 
Consultants Inc. was suspended in order to give the Commission and Staff additional 
time to consider the application.  The application filed on December 3, 2018 did not 
contain sufficient information for C-3, C-5, C-6, C-7 and C-10. Staff has attempted to 
contact Energy Partner Consultants numerous times via telephone and email, with no 
response.  As of this date, Energy Partner Consultants has not provided any additional 
information or documents for review and consideration of its application.  Without 
complete information, Staff does not have enough documentation to evaluate the 
Company’s capabilities for certification as a Competitive Retail Electric Service 
Provider.  Therefore, Staff recommends that this application be dismissed. 
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